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JARAMOGI OGINGA ODINGA UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

TO:
  1ST YEAR STUDENTS (K.C.S.E 2019 Cohort)
DATE: 23rd  September 2020
FROM:   Registrar (AA)            


          REF:  JOOUST/AA/R/O/1

RE:  RE-SCHEDULING OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR’S ADDRESS TO FIRST YEARS 
This is to inform the First years (K.C.S.E 2019 Cohort) that the Vice Chancellor’s address to first years which was initially scheduled for Friday 25th September 2020 has been rescheduled for Monday 28th September 2020. This has been occasioned by unforeseen circumstances. The time for the address shall be 2.00 p.m.
Any inconveniences caused are highly regretted. 
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Dr. Walter Akuno, PhD
Registrar (Academic Affairs)

CC. 
Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor - AA

       
Deputy Vice Chancellor (PAF)
           Deputy Vice Chancellor (RIO)
           Chief Finance Officer

           Registrars

           Deans and Directors
